
Regulation of the Sale of Scrap Metal; Sub. for HB 2470

Sub. for HB 2470 removes wires or cables owned by a telephone, cable, electric, water, 
or other utility provider that has had the sheathing removed, making ownership identification 
impossible, from the list of items that scrap metal dealers are prohibited from purchasing without 
first obtaining proof that the seller is an employee, agent, or person who is authorized to sell the 
item on behalf of the owner. Further, the bill clarifies that the fee for renewal of a scrap metal 
dealer  registration  would  not  be  in  addition  to  the  initial  fee  required  to  accompany "each 
registration for a scrap metal dealer to purchase regulated scrap metal."
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